
 

 

NEWSLETTER 12th JANUARY 2018NEWSLETTER 12th JANUARY 2018NEWSLETTER 12th JANUARY 2018   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
 

TERM 3 
 

Week 3 
 
 

Monday 15th Jan 
 
 

Tuesday 16th Jan 
 
 

Wed 17th  Jan 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 

Thurs 18th Jan 
 
 

Friday 19th Jan 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 
 

 

Week 4 
 
 

Mon 22nd Jan 
 
 

Tuesday 23rd Jan 
 
 

Wed 24th Jan 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 

Thurs 25th Jan 
3– 4pm Y4-6 
Football Club 
 

Friday 26th Jan 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are: Charlie C, Theo, Jiyesh, 

Aislyn,  Rojana, Kevin, Chloe B, Salil, Meadow, Ashna, Harvey, 
Kody, Destan, Oliver W (YR), Norin, Chloe O’R & Ruby. 

 

Well done! 

School Visits and Workshops 

This year has seen the introduction of our new Guston Curriculum to engage 
and immerse the children in their learning. To allow the children to achieve 
their full potential, the children need experiences to really develop a deep 

understanding of a theme and to do this we will organise visits and in school 
workshops. We will always try our upmost to cover the cost of these extra  

activities but unfortunately due to ongoing budget restraints we are  
sometimes required to ask for voluntary contributions and if the cost of these 

visits is not met they may have to be cancelled. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

TERM 3 DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES... 

 17th January:  Y4 to visit St Martin of Tours Church 

 25th January:  KS2 (Jellyfish/Dolphins/Seals & Sharks) Space Day  

 31st January:  Young Voices at the O2 Arena  

 8th February:  Class Drop in Zone 

 20th & 21st Feb: Parents Evenings 

 27th February:  Music Festival 

 1st March:   World Book Day 

 28th March: Guston’s Got Talent 

 29th March:  Experience Easter 

More information will be sent home about these events at a later stage. 

 

WELCOME BACK TO TERM 3 
Welcome back to Term 3!  I hope you all had a restful break and enjoyed 

some great time with your families.   
 

By now everyone should have their School Spider log in details and be up and 
running smoothly.  You will need these details to log on and book a slot for 
the upcoming parents evenings in February (see below).  If you do not have 

your log in details, please contact the school office.   
Thanks for you co-operation  

Mrs Day  

HOUSE POINTS 

FOR TERM 3... 

Redoubt:    98Redoubt:    98  

Burgoyne:   88Burgoyne:   88  

Kearsney:    83Kearsney:    83 

Connaught: 70Connaught: 70  


